
Testimony for Agronomy Seed Farm –Phil Murphy for the NDSGA  

While the seed farm is financed wholly by their seed sales, the NDSGA nonetheless asks that you 

approve of their budget so that their valuable work for soybeans and other commodities may continue.  

Please understand that the person who is in charge of the place has overcome the difficulties that being 

one of my former students presents and give him due credit. Brian and the crew pay for their salaries, 

benefits, machinery and buildings while raising valuable seed and providing ground as well for 

researchers from the main station to come out with their tweezers and magnifying glasses so that new 

crosses of varieties can keep our soybean industry ahead of the evolving perils.  Please do support these 

folks and all of their good work and thank you for your work on these budgets during these long days of 

the session.  


